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NO to House Bill HB3390a. Stripping power from the people and handing it over to 

the legislature at a time like this is unacceptable. The liberal biased Oregon 

Legislature has too much power as it is and this bill is a direct slap in the face of 

Oregonians by veiling the referendum process and obscuring the voice of the people. 

Again and again, we find ourselves as Oregonians fighting for a fair balanced 

democracy in this state. Enough is enough, this is exhausting. Deal with the 

problems facing this state and stop creating distractions to steal power from the 

people. We live in a democracy, our legislature should stand behind that stop acting 

like a communist government 


